
A Word from Commander Ron Cowart 

Georgia Jaycees Rebel Corps 

Hi Fellow Colonels, 

Looks like we started 2017 on a good note by meeting with the Georgia Jaycees. Thank you 

to the Milledgeville Jaycees for your warm hospitality at our January meeting. As we move 

along, we are getting ramped up to have an interesting year.  Be alert for new things to de-

velop as we move forward.  

As we traveled to Gatlinburg, much fun was had by all that were in attendance. Thanks to 

everyone’s help at the Corps of Corps meeting, Georgia had the largest group in attendance 

with 18 people. Almost everyone was inducted to at least one other Corps. We had three 

new inductees in our Rebel Corps and several re-inductions.  

Here are a few dates that you might want to put on your calendar.  

The Georgia Jaycees will be having a meeting in Swainsboro on July 21  

through 23. This is where our nominations meeting will be held. The  

annual Camp Dream golf tournament will be held in Statesboro on  

September 23, and a registration form is in this newsletter.  

If you have not made your reservations to Jekyll Island you might want  

to get your room soon. The deadline for the block is April 4, and it is  

filling fast. If you have any problems with booking rooms, feel free to  

contact me and I will try to help. Looking forward to seeing you there  

for some sun and fun on the beach. And as always it is a pleasure  

serving you. 

 

Ron Cowart, #2330 

59th Commander, Georgia Jaycees Rebel Corps  
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Your 2017 Rebel Corps Staff 
 

 
Commander       Immediate Past Commander  
Ron Cowart, #2330      Sherri Carmack, #2376 
713 Hillwood Drive      423 Dalton Dr.    
Statesboro, GA 30458      Columbus, GA 31904  
912-531-2734       706-464-4067 
rhico1.rc@gmail.com      Sherri.carmack@gmail.com  
 

Chief of Staff       Bartenders                                                                               

Lori Palo, #2433                                                                   Billy Bradford, #1878 (Head)   
  
799 Old Macon Road      1280 Overlook Ridge Rd. 
Dublin, GA 31021       Bishop, GA 30606 
478-998-1746       706-207-6116 
loripalo@aol.com                                                                          bbradfor@noramco.com                             
 

Active Vice-Commander                                  

Thomas Michael, #1820      Curtis Carter,#2013 
208 Tracy Trace       500 West Lake Drive 
Warner Robbins, GA 31088     Athens, GA 30606    
478-396-1596                     706-614-5604   
thomas.michael0692@gmail.com     ccarter@carterappraisal.com 
         

Inactive Vice-Commander                                  Hospitality Coordinator   
Kellie Jett, #2316                                                                Andrea Perry, #2382  
4412 Sweetgum Terrace      108 Hillmont Drive 
Marietta, GA 30066      Woodstock, GA 30188 
404-915-5318       770-318-4919                                          
kelliejsmile@yahoo.com      roswellgirl1970@yahoo.com  
 

Treasurer       Chaplain 
Stacy Smith, #2489      Christy Hardie, #2492 
1044 Taso Trail       1703 Leverett Road 
Acworth, GA 30101      Warner Robins, GA  31088 
770-685-9894       478-621-8904 
Smith30102@yahoo.com      porshalanzar@gmail.com  
 

Adjutant                                  Webmaster/Parliamentarian 
Michelle Walworth, #2473      Ken Joyner, #1354  
4412 Sweetgum Terrace      200 Briarmoor Dr   
Marietta, GA 30066      Warner Robins, GA. 31088 
404-545-1923       478-953-52-5295 

mawalworth@yahoo.com      kenniej@windstream.net  
 

Sergeant At Arms      Advisor 
Michael Hardie, # 2497      Urbane Lively, #2022 
1703 Leverett Road      5586 Hwy 23 South 
Warner Robins, GA 31088      Waynesboro, GA 30830 
        706-558-0746 
dodgeram150042@gmail.com      

 
Email- gajayceerebelcorps@gmail.com    Facebook- Georgia Jaycee Rebel Corps 

 
Website- http://gajcrebelcorp.org   

mailto:rwcowart@frontiernet.net
mailto:Sherri.carmack@gmail.com
mailto:President79bob@gmail.com
mailto:ccarter@carterappraisal.com
mailto:kelliejsmile@yahoo.com
mailto:Smith30102@yahoo.com
mailto:porshalanzar@gmail.com
mailto:gajayceerebelcorps@gmail.com
http://gajcrebelcorp.org


 

 

 

Georgia Jaycees Rebel Corps 1st Tri-
mester Meeting 

and 

Georgia JCI Senate Year End  

Meeting May 4-7, 2017 

Jekyll Island, GA 

WEEKEND AGENDA 

 
 
 

  

Thursday, May 4, 2017 

8:00 p.m. 

9:00 p.m. – 12:30 a.m. 

 
Corps Staff 

Meeting Joint Hos-

pitality 

 
Commander’s 

Room Pelican 

Room 

Friday, May 5, 2017 
  

10:00 a.m. Senate Staff Meeting President’s Room 

1:00 p.m. Rebel Corps Meeting Pelican Room 

2:15 p.m. Senate Meeting Pelican Room 

4:00 p.m. Corps Fundraiser Poolside 

9:00 p.m. – 12:30 a.m. Joint Hospitality Pelican Room 

Saturday, May 6, 2017 
  

11:30 a.m. Senate Lunch Pelican Room 

12:00 – 2:00 p.m. Senate Reverse Raffle Pelican Room 

5:00 – 6:30 p.m. Rebel Corps Cocktail Party Pelican Room 

9:00 p.m. – 12:30 a.m. Joint Hospitality Pelican Room 



History of the Rebel Corps 

This organization we know 
as the Georgia Jaycee Rebel 
Corps had its founding mo-
ments back in 1956.  At this 
time there was a small 
group of past state Jaycee 
officers (“has beens”) that 
would always gather to-
gether at each board 
meeting and state conven-
tion, since they never 
missed one, to reminisce 
and socialize.  These Jay-
cees decided to give their 
group the title “ROYAL OR-
DER OF KNIGHTS REMINIS-
CENT”.  They even de-
signed a business card, 
which showed a fist held in 
a horizontal position with 
the forefinger extended and 
pointing down at a crooked 
angle. 
 
This group’s only functions 
were to socialize, reminisce, 
and play politics.  Their 
“meetings” would generally 
end up as all night discus-
sions.  At their height, the 
Royal Order of Knight Remi-
niscent had about 15 mem-
bers. 
 
State President Abit Mas-
sey, 1956-57, and James 
Fullin, while coming back 
from a visitation to the Can-
ton Jaycees, began discuss-
ing the idea of an organiza-
tion to recognize and honor 
outstanding Jaycees from 
the local chapters. 
 
Continued later in the  
Dispatch…... 

 
 

4 

Sargent At Arms– Mike Hardie 

Active Vice-Commander—Thomas Michael

Hello all!  

 

Just a reminder that we will be collecting fines at Jekyll, so be 

sure to have a great time, but be ready to pay for your fun! 

Stupid insurance can be purchased at our Corps meeting on 

Friday… 

 

As always, please be dressed appropriately for the Cocktail 

Party on Saturday. Men, a suit and tie is required. And pants. 

Don’t forget pants!  Ladies, dresses or cocktail attire is re-

quested.  

 

See you soon,  

Michael Hardie, # 2497 

 



Treasurer—Stacy Smith 
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Hospitality Chairperson—Andrea Perry 
 

 

I want to thank you for allowing me to be Hospitality chairman for the Rebel Corps 
this year. I'm looking forward to seeing everyone on Jekyll Island and having a great 
time.  
 
Our theme for this meeting’s Hospitality room will be Cinco de Mayo. Ole! 
 
The cocktail party will be in the hospitality room from 5 to 6:30 on Saturday, May 
6th. Please make sure you bring the proper attire to Jekyll. I look forward to seeing 
everyone dressed their best. 
 
Andrea Perry 
Hospitality Chairperson 
770-318-4919 

     

 

 

 

Welcome to springtime fellow Colonels:  
 
Let me start by saying THANK YOU for supporting me as your 2017 Rebel Corps Treasurer. I know that this will be a 
fun and challenging position, and I look forward to it. It is almost time for our annual trip to Jekyll Island, and I can't 
wait to see everyone. Thank you to all of the "Life Members" who show their support year after year to the Corps. 
For those members who pay annually, your dues request postcards have been mailed out. Please mail your dues of 
$30 to my address, which can be found on the Corps Staff Contact Sheet.  
 **NOTE: I will be leaving for Jekyll on April 29th so to insure I receive pay-
ments before I leave, please make sure your dues are mailed in time to 
arrive by Friday, April 28th. Otherwise, you will need to pay at the door. **  
 
The combined hospitality for Corps and Senate has been very successful. 
As a reminder, you must be a Life Member or current on your dues to 
enjoy our three nights of Hospitality and Cocktail Party events to be held 
in the Pelican's Perch on the 2nd Floor of the Day's Inn. Ribbon fees will 
be $20 for Colonels or $15 for those who are Life Members. Guest rib-
bons will also be available for purchase of $20 and limited to one guest 
per Colonel.  
Begin packing those bags and plan on a fun time!  
 

Stacy Smith, #2489 



 
 

Hello Georgia Jaycee Rebel Corps Colonels- 
 
Man oh man- Jekyll is almost here!  You know what would make it better?  A NEW COLONEL!  I encourage each 
of you to think back to your Jaycee days and remember exactly that moment when you were announced as a 
new Colonel to the greatest organization around.  I know there are many people out there that are deserving of 
this great honor and we need them!  Please if you still have an active chapter speak with your Local President 
and encourage them to reward their members with this great honor.  The rules for nomination are simple: 

1)  Nominations must be made by a Colonel in good standing (current on dues)  
2)  Application (in this newsletter/below) must be filled out completely 
3) Each Application must be accompanied by a check in the amount of $150.00, payable to THE GEORGIA 

JAYCEE  
 REBEL CORPS.  This fee will be refunded if for any reason the application is not accepted/approved 
4) Email me the application at Kelliejsmile@yahoo.com and mail the check with a copy of the application to  

 Kellie Jett 4412 Sweetgum Terrace, Marietta, GA 30066 

 

The deadline to be considered for the Jekyll meeting will be April 27th.  Feel 
free to send after that for our next meeting or reach out and let me know 
how I can help to make sure you get your applications in before the 27th. 
 
Don’t fret if your chapter is no longer active.  We also have a program 
called “Lost Colonel” that helps those that impacted the Jaycee movement 
but are no longer affiliated with a chapter.  We are only allowed 3 Lost 
Colonels in a year but can have as many regular submissions we can get.  
There is no fee for a lost Colonel and would follow the same guidelines as 
above but omit payment.  Again, this is limited to only 3 per year so please 
get those in as soon as possible to ensure your candidate is considered.   
 
I want to give a HUGE SHOUTOUT TO Mike Carter for looking at his fellow 
Jaycees and working diligently to ensure his peers are rewarded with a 
Colonelship.  He is doing what it takes to make us even better! 
 
Please feel free to call or email (email is best with my schedule) with any questions or if there is any way I can 
help you with the submissions. 
 
Please also if you do have an active chapter and know of meetings, events, etc going on please forward to me.  I 
love to travel and would like to visit as many chapter events as possible to spread the love and help of the Geor-
gia Jaycee Rebel Corps!  I also challenge you as a Colonel with purpose to go out and offer your services/
assistance to these chapters.  We are not just a social organization but truly believe that service to humanity is 
the best work of life!  Let’s prove it.  I know you are as proud of being a Colonel as I am so don’t be afraid to show 
off a little! 
 
I look forward to seeing many new faces in our organization in the months to come as well as the return of many 
faces I haven’t seen in a while.  Thank you for allowing me to serve you and the Corps.   
 
We Believe! 
Kellie Jett 
Inactive Vice Commander  

Inactive Vice-Commander—Kellie Jett 

mailto:Kelliejsmile@yahoo.com
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Hi Everyone! Happy Spring! I hope this year has been super fantastic to you so far!   
 
I wanted to take a few minutes to thank everyone  who has purchased a Dispatch ad so far this year. 
If you haven’t purchased your ad space yet, there is still time to get your advertisement in the next 
TWO editions of the Dispatch. Prices are as follows:  $25.00 for business card sized ad, $50.00 for half-
page ads, and $75.00 for a full-page ad.  
 
If you are currently receiving your Dispatch via US Mail, I highly encourage you to sign up for e-
Dispatch, where your FULL COLOR version of the Dispatch is sent to your email. You’ll receive your 
information sooner, and in color. Who could ask for more?  As if you needed more incentive to sign up 
for e-Dispatch, the next Colonel who signs up for e-Dispatch will receive a $25.00 Visa gift card. 
Please contact me at 404.545.1923 or mawalworth@yahoo.com to sign up today!  
 
I can’t wait to see everyone on Jekyll Island next month! 
Yours in the Corps, 
Michelle Walworth, #2473 
Adjutant, 2017 

Greetings Fellow Colonels - 

 

Thank you for your support this year as I serve as Chaplain for the Rebel Corps.  

 

There are several Colonels who have had some life changes so far this year, some have had 

health issues, financial issues, and personal matters they are dealing with,  so please keep 

them in your thoughts as they continue to press on. Life is GOOD!  

 

If you have any updates you’d like to share with the Corps, please send them to me and we 

will be sure they are posted to our Facebook page and the Yahoo Group so that others can 

be praying for or praising you.   

We love hearing GOOD news, too! My email is porshalanzar@gmail.com.  

 

Christy Hardie, #2492 

Chaplain, 2017 

Adjutant—Michelle Walworth 

Chaplain—Christy Hardie 

For any possible Bylaws changes, 

please visit the Georgia Jaycees Rebel 

Corps website at:   

http://www.gajcrebelcorp.org/ 



History  concluded 

As State President Abit de-
termined that the Royal 
Order of Knights Reminis-
cent had become too politi-
cal and met with them to 
discuss the total abandon-
ment of this “social” group.  
He explained the idea he 
and James Pullin had and 
the Knights agreed to dis-
band. 
 
During the Jaycee year of 
1957-58, much discussion 
was held concerning this 
new group to be formed.  
Who were to be the charter 
members, what policies and 
by-laws would govern this 
group, when and where 
would they meet?  Abit 
Massey is credited with 
being the founding father 
and giving this organization 
the name REBEL CORPS. 
 
The Georgia Jaycee Rebel 
Corps was officially founded 
at the State Convention on 
May 17, 1958 at St. Simons 
Island.  The first officers 
were: Abit Massey, Com-
mander; Richard Thornton 
& Peter Rhyne, Vice-
Commanders; Phil Dohn, 
Adjutant; and Jack McGinty, 
Treasurer.  Richard 
Thornton served as our sec-
ond Commander and co-
planner of the Rebel Corps, 
James Pullin was our third 
Commander.   

Chief of Staff—Lori Palo 

 

 

 

 

Hello fellow Colonels! 

 

I look forward to being your Chief of Staff this year and feel 

honored that Commander Ron has put his faith in me.  As Chief 

of Staff, my main duty is to keep our meeting running smooth-

ly and as short as possible, especially at Jekyll! However, if there 

is anything else I can help our Commander, his Staff and all 

our Colonels with, please don't hesitate to ask. I look forward to 

seeing you all at Jekyll. 

  

Lori Palo #2433 

CP 478-998-1746 

loripalo@aol.com 
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Bartenders Report: 

 

It sure was good seeing everyone in 

Milledgeville in January.  We hope that 

everyone enjoyed the Hospitality Room 

and the Cocktail Party. 

 

We are all looking forward to a great 

weekend on the Island.  The Hospitality 

Room will be open Thursday, Friday and Saturday nights from 9 pm until 1230 am 

and the Cocktail Party will be Saturday afternoon. 

 

Don’t forget to bring a bottle of your favorite liquor, wine or beer to donate to the 

Corp and get your name in a drawing for $25 to help defray a little of the cost for 

your weekend on the Island.  You can drop off your donation at the Corp Room or 

my room. 

 

We are looking forward to serving the Corp and Commander Ron this year and if 

you have any suggestions or praise for the Four Amigos be sure to let us 

know…………. 

 

The Four Amigos, 

Randy, Curtis, Trey and Billy 

Bartenders Report– Billy B, Curtis C, Randy V 
and Trey C (aka the 4 Amigos) 

mailto:loripalo@aol.com


A Little Perspective... 

Once upon a time a daughter complained to her father that her life was miserable 

and that she didn’t know how she was going to make it. She was tired of fighting and 

struggling all the time. It seemed just as one problem was solved, another one soon 

followed. 

Her father, a chef, took her to the kitchen. He filled three pots with water and placed 

each on a high fire. Once the three pots began to boil, he placed potatoes in one 

pot, eggs in the second pot, and ground coffee beans in the third pot. 

He then let them sit and boil, without saying a word to his daughter. The daughter, 

moaned and impatiently waited, wondering what he was doing. 

After twenty minutes he turned off the burners. He took the potatoes out of the pot 

and placed them in a bowl. He pulled the eggs out and placed them in a bowl. 

He then ladled the coffee out and placed it in a cup. Turning to her he asked. 

“Daughter, what do you see?” 

“Potatoes, eggs, and coffee,” she hastily replied. 

“Look closer,” he said, “and touch the potatoes.” She did and noted that they were 

soft. He then asked her to take an egg and break it. After pulling off the shell, she 

observed the hard-boiled egg. Finally, he asked her to sip the coffee. Its rich aroma 

brought a smile to her face. 

“Father, what does this mean?” she asked. 

He then explained that the potatoes, the eggs and coffee beans had each faced the 

same adversity– the boiling water. 

However, each one reacted differently. 

The potato went in strong, hard, and unrelenting, but in boiling water, it became soft 

and weak. 

The egg was fragile, with the thin outer shell protecting its liquid interior until it was 

put in the boiling water. Then the inside of the egg became hard. 

However, the ground coffee beans were unique. After they were exposed to the boiling 

water, they changed the water and created something new. 

“Which are you,” he asked his daughter. “When adversity knocks on your door, how do 

you respond? Are you a potato, an egg, or a coffee bean? “ 

Moral: In life, things happen around us, things happen to us, but the only thing that 

truly matters is what happens within us. 

Which one are you? 



GAJC Mid-Year Meeting Information 

Georgia Jaycees Mid-Year Event 
Join your Georgia Jaycees at Flat Creek Lodge for the 2017 Mid Year Event this July 21st - 

23rd. This year's event is hosted by the Swainsboro Jaycees and is sure to be one you don't 

want to miss!  

Registration 

Registration includes: 

All Lodge Amenities, Continental Breakfast Saturday, 

   Access to Both Classes, Lunch Buffet, 

   Dinner @ Beach, Access to Beach Party, 

   Buffet Breakfast Sunday Morning 

  

April 10th -  June 30th   $50.00 

July 1st – July 10th         $60.00 

July 11th – July 17th      $75.00 

**Skeet Shooting is an additional $25.00 (Guns, Shells, and Targets Provided) 

**If you plan on fishing, please bring your own gear and bait 

*** All guests have to be registered for the event  

 
ACCOMMODATIONS 

A special rate has been secured for this event.  Please let them know you are attending the GEORGIA JAYCEES Convention when booking. Rooms are limited and 

sharing rooms is encouraged. 

 

Flat Creek Lodge 

367 Bishop Chapel Church Road, 

Swainsboro, GA 30401 

Lodge:  478-237-3474 

 

Double Room: $100.00/night 

Cabins are available. 

2 Bedroom/$200 

3 Bedroom/$300 

4 Bedroom/$400 

  

*** Rooms 8% tax + 15% resort fee = $123 per room 

*** Room Reservations may be called in Tuesday - Friday   

                                         8:30 am - 4:00 pm  

*** Continental Breakfast Included  (Sat) 

  

For additional information, please contact either Mikell Clifton   (478) 299-6340   or James Ward    (478) 494-7389  



Georgia Jaycees Mid-Year Meeting 



 



 



 

SILENT AUCTION ITEMS NEEDED: 

We will be holding a silent auction in Columbus at the 2nd Trimester Meeting.  The only way to make this a suc-
cess is you!   
We need donations of any kind.  What sells well you ask? 
 
 Jaycee Memorabilia 
 College Gear  
 Pictures 
 Clothing in great shape 
 Electronics 
 Baskets filled with goodies 
 Food items 
 Hotel Stays 
 Jewelry 
 Furniture you are throwing out 
 PLEASE NO JUNK– just anything you think would help raise some funds for the Corps! 
 
WE ALSO NEED YOU TO SHOW UP TO BID!  The donations do us no good if we have no one to purchase them.   
 
Please contact Active Vice Commander Thomas Michael with any questions or bring donations to the meeting. 



Important Dates to Remember: 
May 4-7   Jekyll Island Meeting 

July 21-23 GAJC Midyear Meeting / 

Silent Auction 

Aug 5  Region 4 Social 

Sept 23 Corps Golf Tournament 

 

 



Want to advertise? 

The Dispatch would not be possible without the help of the many wonderful 

Colonels that donate by submitting ads for publication.  If you would like to be in 

the next publication please let me know.  There are over 300 sets of eyes that see 

this publication, so it’s well worth the donation. 

Thank You-  
Michelle Walworth, Adjutant 
mawalworth@yahoo.com 

Thank you to our Sponsors! 





 



Georgia Jaycee Rebel Corps Membership 

Requirements and Rules for Nomination 
 

 

The Nominee must meet the following Requirements in order to be considered for 

Membership in the Georgia Jaycee Rebel Corps: 

 
1. The requirements for membership are that the individual must have rendered outstanding contributions to the Jay-

cees; AND 

2. If a Regular Member or Exhausted Rooster, nominee must have been a member of the Georgia Jaycees for at least 

three years. 

{ Article III, Section 1 } 

 

Rules for Nomination: 

 
1. Nominations must be made by a Colonel in good standing (current on dues) whose signa-

ture must appear on the front of the application. 

{ Article III, Section 2 & Article V, Section 1 } 

2. The application must be filled out completely. 

3. Each application must be accompanied by a check in the amount of $150.00, payable to the 

Georgia Jaycee Rebel Corps. This fee will be refunded if for any reason the application is 

not accepted/approved. 

4. Nominees should not be notified in advance of the approval of the pending application. Ap-

proval is not automatic. 

{ Article IV, Section 4} 

5. Applications not submitted in the following manner will not be considered: 

Ø All applications should be submitted to the Region Screening Committee Chairman; 

OR 

Ø If there is no Region Screening Committee Chairman, then submit the application and 

fee to the current Inactive Vice-Commander. 

6. All applications should be submitted, to allow ample time to be reviewed by the Region 

Screening Committees, and forwarded to the Inactive Vice-Commander not later than the 

State Screening Committee meeting at any State Trimester Board meeting. 

 
 

All referenced Articles and Sections are from the Georgia Jaycee Rebel Corps bylaws revised August 20, 2016 

  

  



Georgia Jaycee Rebel Corps Membership 

New Colonel Nominee Submission Checklist 
 

Colonel Nominee   Date Joined Georgia Jaycees      

 
Sponsoring Chapter Local President and Year    

 
Sponsoring Colonel & Number  ,  #    

 
Sponsoring Colonel In Good Standing [Yes / No] 

 

Requirements: 

{Article III, Section 1} 
 

o Nominee has rendered outstanding contributions to the Jaycees 

 

Georgia Jaycee Tenure: 

{Article III, Section 1} 
 

o Nominee has been a Georgia Jaycee for at least three years 
 

Application Fee: 

{Article III, Section 3} 
 

o $150 fee with application 
 

Signatures: 

{Article III, Section 2} 
 

o Sponsoring Colonel Signature 

o Two Submitting Chapter Officers: 

1. Current Local President (or an additional chapter officer if the Local 

President is Nominee) 

2. Current Chapter officer 
 
 

All referenced Articles and Sections are from the Georgia Jaycee Rebel Corps bylaws revised August 20, 2016 

 



 

   Membership Application 
 

PLEASE TYPE OR PRINT 

 

 

 

 

Name: _  _____   Chapter   _______________ 

             As it should appear on badge 

 

Birth date    Date Joined Jaycees   _______Region / District __________________   

 

Home Address     _________________________________________________________________ 

 

City    ___State    _________Zip Code  ___________________  

 

Mailing address (if different)   ______________________________________________________  

 

City     ___State    _________Zip Code  ____________  

 

Home phone   Mobile Phone   _______________  

 

Email    

 
 

   #   

Signature and Corps Number of Sponsoring Colonel 

 

 

FOR CORPS USE ONLY 

  
  

Date received by Inactive Vice Commander State Screening Committee Approval   (Yes/No) 
  

  
New Colonel # __________Fee:  Check # ( ) Personal ( ) Chapter ( ) Cash ( ) Other 

  
  
  

 # _____________ 

Inactive Vice Commander and  Number 



The following questions must be answered accurately and in detail. If more room is needed 

to answer questions, extra sheets may be inserted. If any question or statement does not 

apply to the nominee, write in the letters "N/A," which means not applicable. (Note that any 

false or misleading statements on this Application shall be cause for immediate rejection.) 

 
1. Itemized list of all elective offices.  (Local, District, Region, Etc… ) : 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2. Itemized list of all appointed offices and/or chairmanships.  (Local, District, Region, 
etc ... ) : 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
3. Awards and Honors earned: 

 

 

 

 

4. Number of New Members recruited in Jaycee career: 

 

 

5. If nominee was/is a Local President, describe their year: 
 



6. Name any other organizations of which the nominee is a member: 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

7. Name any awards or honors the nominee has earned outside the Jaycees: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

8. The main requirement for membership in the Georgia Jaycee Rebel Corps is that the 

nominee must "have rendered outstanding contributions to the Jaycee organization."  

Explain in detail how the  nominee has met this requirement: 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

   _     ___ 
v Signature of the Local President Position of the Local Officer Date 

 

__________________________________ _________________________      ________ 

Signature of the Local Officer Position of the Local Officer Date 

 

 

The Local President must sign this application. If the nominee is the Local President, then a Officer from that 

chapter must sign the application. 



We Believe-  

 

Georgia Jaycees Rebel Corps 

 

PLEASE  
PLACE  
STAMP  
HERE 

Georgia Jaycees Rebel Corps 

c/o Michelle Walworth– Adjutant 

4412 Sweetgum Terrace 

Marietta, GA 30066 

404.545.1923 

 


